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Reference from the Meeting of the Tenants’ and Leaseholders’ Consultative 
Forum held on 3 March 2005: Matters Raised by Cottesmore Tenants’ and 
Residents’ Association. 

 
1. At its meeting on 3 March 2005, the Tenants’ and Leaseholders’ Consultative Forum 

was informed of a report on the agenda of the meeting of the Environment and 
Economy Scrutiny Sub-Committee on 10 March 2005, concerning the management of 
trees on the Cottesmore Estate. The Sub-Committee had requested the report following 
a reference from the meeting of the Tenants’ and Leaseholders’ Consultative Forum 
held on 13 October 2004. 

 
 

2. Following discussion, it was agreed that a reference be made to the Development 
Control Committee asking that the Committee consider a revision to the management of 
trees on estates and in particular a review of the appropriateness of some Tree 
Preservation Orders on estates. The Forum noted, however, that a work programme on 
communal areas on the estate had been started. 

 
 

3. RESOLVED: That a reference be made to the Development Control Committee 
regarding a review of management of trees on Council estates. 

 
 
 FOR CONSIDERATION 
 
 
 Background Papers:  Minute 202 of the Tenants’ and Leaseholders’ Consultative Forum 

meeting on 3 March 2005 
 

 
Contact: Zoe Crane, Democratic Services, Tel: 020 8424 1883 


